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WATER RESTRICTIONS NOTICE - June 2022 
 

North Logan City Culinary Water Users 
 

 

North Logan City has implemented water conservation measures.  Culinary water users shall water no 
more than TWO days per week.  Priority should be given to trees, shrubs or bushes, flowers, and  
gardens.  Lawn watering should be considered a low priority.  Overall landscape watering should be  
decreased by 30-40%.  Please note that stricter water conservation measures will be implemented as 
the watering season continues.  Please follow the address-based watering schedule below: 
 

Requirements:  

• ODD addresses are permitted to water on Mondays & Fridays ONLY.  
(Example:  475 E 2500 N) 

• EVEN addresses are permitted to water on Tuesdays & Saturdays ONLY.  
(Example:  2076 N 1200 E) 

• NO WATERING on Sundays, Wednesdays & Thursdays.   

• SECONDARY WATER USERS:  Residences that utilize secondary water are         
prohibited from switching to culinary water for lawn watering for the entire watering 
season. 

• No excessive or wasteful watering. 
 

Secondary (Canal) Water Users:  
Please coordinate with your respective canal head gate/pipeline manager.  Further information  
regarding secondary water restrictions can be found at cachehighline.com, or from the Hyde Park  

Irrigation Company (Twin Ditch Canal) (435) 881-3461. 
 
Enforcement of these policies has begun.  Letters of violation and fines will be issued to those not  
following the exterior watering schedule.  
 
Definitions: 
Culinary Water (City Water) is potable, treated, drinking water supplied to homes by the City.  This  
water can be used throughout the home and exterior and is billed for by North Logan City. 
 

Secondary Water (Canal Water) is non-potable, non-treated water supplied to much of the City by a  
canal or irrigation company, for purposes of landscape, crop, agriculture, or livestock watering.  This  
water is not owned or managed by North Logan City.  Restrictions on secondary water are set by the pipeline 
managers, which may vary from what North Logan City has set for restrictions.  However, the vast majority of 
secondary users in North Logan are currently restricted to two days per week. 
 

North Logan City is aware of which residents have secondary water on their property. 
 
 

 

There are tools, rebates, and guides available to help you at slowtheflow.org. 

In addition, City staff are available to provide resources for helping with water reduction. 

Questions? Comments? Concerns?  Please call us at (435)752-1310 ext. 19 
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